
 

Mr. Norio Tomida, the owner of Tokyokan,  

is appointed as “Japanese Cuisine Goodwill Ambassador” 

 

22nd February 2018 

 

On 21st of February, Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries of Japan appointed Mr. Norio 

Tomida (owner of a quality Japanese food grocery shop “Tokyokan”) as the “Japanese Cuisine 

Goodwill Ambassador”. 

 

▻Link to the MAF HP 

http://www.maff.go.jp/j/press/shokusan/service/180221.html (Japanese) 

 

Mr. Tomida has been actively promoting Japanese food and Japanese food culture to Finnish people 

for long time. We look forward further success of Mr. Tomida in Finland as a Japanese Cuisine 

Goodwill Ambassador.  

 

 

For Further information, please contact: 

09-686 0200/yoshito.suga@mofa.go.jp or culture@hk.mofa.go.jp  
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